

20 August 2013

File ref: IRO-3592

Ian Apperley FYI.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-1060-d90c5713@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Apperley

Thank you for your information request, sent to the Council via the FYI.org.nz website on 12 August 2013, requesting information on the rates paid by Wellington international Airport. I have been asked to provide you with a response.

Specifically, you asked:

"Can you please supply me with the total annual rates that the Wellington International Airport has paid for the last two years?"

In 2011/12, the rates assessment for Wellington Airport was \$1,606,350.63 inclusive of Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) rates and GST.

The 2012/13 rates assessment for Wellington Airport was \$1,732,451.06 inclusive of Greater Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) rates and GST.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chris Brown

Issues Resolution Office Wellington City Council

Ph: (04) 801 3479

Email: chris.brown@wcc.govt.nz



